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Dear Colleague, 
Dear Madam, 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
I would like to invite you to the public doctoral defense of Nathan Vandeputte, doctoral student in Political 
Sciences. 
 
The Public Defense takes place: on Friday, March 15 at 5 PM (17u) 2024,  AUD. D (2nd floor),Technicum 2, Sint-
Pietersnieuwstraat 41, 9000 Ghent.  
 
The dissertation is titled:   
 
“The political nature of international democracy support and what to do with it? Assessing contestations of the 
European Union’s support for democracy in Uganda” 
 
Supervisor: Prof. Dr. Jan Orbie 
Co-supervisor: Prof. Dr. Fabienne Bossuyt 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Ronan Van Rossem 
Chair Examination Board 
 


